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Skill in Focus

Literacy  & Numeracy Update

Upcoming Focus

In Literacy, students have been learning many new digraphs
to assist them in both their reading and writing. We have
learnt /th/, /sh/, /ch/ and /ng/. In writing, students have
enjoyed identifying the parts of a sentence and turning their
fragments into a full sentence.
In Numeracy, we have enjoyed the Potato Olympics! 
Students were able to measure the distance their 
potato was able to roll, how heavy it was and also 
designed their countries flag.

Over the next week, students
will be learning the digraph
sound /wh/ and explore the

story Cinderella. In Numeracy
they will continue to explore
measurement, comparing the
length, mass and capacity of

different objects!

Capacity is described as how much a
container can hold. This week we will

be working with the students to
challenge some common

misconceptions about capacity. For
example just because something is
taller, doesn’t necessarily mean it
has a greater capacity. We will be
measuring the capacity of various
containers using sand and water. 


